
 

 

 

 

 

May 2022 

 

 

 

PRIMARY ADDRESSEE 

ADDRESS 

CITY, STATE, ZIP 

 

DEAR NICKNAME, 

 

It has been a great experience being able to be back face to face interacting with 

Stepinac alumni, parents, benefactors and supporters.   I am constantly reminded 

that helping others was ingrained in each of us. Stepinac provided me and so many 

thousands of others educationally and spiritually with the foundation –to become 

better men and prepared us for our future. As a Stepinac benefactor, I am writing to 

ask for your support of the Fund for Stepinac. Your continued support allows for 

the continued success of these fine young men in our school. 
 

 

 

As I have been able to be back face to face interacting with Stepinac alumni, parents, benefactors 

and supporters, I am constantly reminded that helping others was ingrained in each of us. Stepinac 

not only provided me with the foundation – both educationally and spiritually but so many others 

and so many future students. As one of our benefactors, I am writing to you to ask for your support 

of the Fund for Stepinac. Your continued support allows for the continued success of these fine 

young men in our school. 

 

Your past investment in Stepinac has helped us to educate the young men at Stepinac 

spiritually, academically and socially. By contributing today, Stepinac is able to maintain 

affordable tuition levels, enhance academic programs, and expand extracurricular activities 

while being the standard bearer in all that we do in and out of the classroom. 

 

As you consider your gift to assist the young men of Stepinac, please know that your support 

makes a lasting difference in their lives. Your gift to the Fund for Stepinac today, will ensure that 

our students continue to receive an outstanding Catholic education. With your help, we will 

continue to advance the mission of Stepinac High School. 

 

Please join the many members of the Stepinac family by making a gift to the Fund for Stepinac. 

You can connect to the Fund for Stepinac instantly by making your one time or monthly recurring 

gift on-line by visiting www.stepinac.org and click donate. Stepinac students, both present and 

future, will be most grateful for your kindness, and you will have the joy of knowing, in your act 

of giving, that you have helped advance our mission at Stepinac. 

 

http://www.stepinac.org/


Thank you for your ongoing support and may God bless you and your family. 

 

Peace in Christ, 

 

   

 

Fr. Thomas Collins '79 

President 
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http://www.stepinac.org/donate.php

